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            izsl foKfIr@PRESS NOTE 

It is brought to the notice of general Public/consumers and Government Departments 
that the power supply will remain suspended at the following areas under South Andaman on 
14.06.2018 for cutting of dangerous tree by APWD  department at Wandoor and Humfrygunj.   

 

Date Timing Affected Area 

From To 

14.06.2018 8.00 am 3.00 pm Outer feeder: Wandoor and Humfrygunj  
 

The above works will be carried out subject to weather condition and if the work 
completes earlier the feeder will be charged accordingly. The inconvenience caused is 
regretted. 

 
vf/kÓklh vfHk;Urk (n-v-)- Executive Engineer(SA) 

 


